Sunday School Report 2021
Sunday School
At the beginning of 2020, we managed to hold our Sunday school, still only once a month.
Unfortunately due to the Coronavirus pandemic, the restrictions and lockdowns, the last Sunday school was held in March. 
There still have been families attending Church, when they can. So hopefully when restrictions are lifted Sunday School can commence once again. 
We will welcome the children back with open arms to our Sunday School. If anyone who feels they would like to help out and take part with the Sunday School, they are more than welcome to join us.
Michelle Winter and Jackie Powell
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